RECENT PHOTOQOS: March 16, 2017 E-Newsletter

On March 4, the City Clerk’s Office hosted a free Rabies Clinic for dogs and cats
at the former Public School building. The event was led by Dr. Robert Fitzpatrick,
DVM, of Abri Veterinary Hospital in Cape May Court House...
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Shown below during the free Rabies Clinic are Dr. Fitzpatrick and (seated from left) City Clerk
Cindy Griffith, Clerk 1 Erika Collins, and Deputy Clerk Shannon Romano...




On March 10, AARP Chapter 710 hosted their annual Saint Patrick’s Day Luncheon at The
Tuckahoe Inn, where their members voted for the winners of this year’s “Best Dressed Irish”
contest. Shown below with Contest organizers Joan Thibault (far left) Bob Thibault (center)
and Joy Sumski (far right) are Best Dressed Irish Gentleman Jack Moore (second from left),
Best Dressed Irish Lady Jeanette Bisirri (third from left), and Best Dressed Irish Couple Jim

and Carole McCullough.
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The Board Members of AARP Chapter 710 are shown below during their

St. Patrick’s Day Luncheon...
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ON March 11, Mayor Desiderio and his family hosted Sea Isle City’s 2017 Saint Patrick’s Day
Parade along Landis Avenue, where a large number of participants delighted spectators along
the parade route...
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